WARRINGTON:

Borough Council 4

Professor Steven Broomhead

Mr & Mrs Ye Chief Executive
Clay Lane Farm Andy Farrall
Clay Lane Executive Director
Burtonwood Economic Regeneration,
WAS5 4DH Growth and Environment
Town Hall
Sankey Street
Warrington
WA1 1UH

Your Ref:

Our Ref: NPP/OtoB
5th February 2018

Dear Mr & Mrs Ye

L.and at Burtonwood Road

Further to my recent letter | am advised that work in the area will commence on the
Thursday 8 Feb 2018.

However it is not clear when they will survey this section of the road.

The contact for the appointed contactors PM Surveys is Nick McHugh, Operations Manager,

phone no.

If there are any issues with their work please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Nick
direct.

Regards

Nigel Poole BSc MRICS
Senior Estates Surveyor

Please contact: Nigel Poole
Direct dial:
Email:
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